The Board of Education of the Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium and Keweenaw held a work session on Monday, January 24, 2022, at 4:32 p.m. in the Board of Education Room.

Present were members: Phyllis Locatelli, Jason Wickstrom, Melanie Parker, Daniel Zubiena, Philip Halonen, and James Vertin. Absent was Maria Campioni. Also present was Christopher Davidson, Superintendent.

Informational items discussed included:

- 1. Covid-19 Update
- 2. CREC
- 3. NEOLA Policy Updates
- 4. Legislative Update
- 5. Michigan Board of Education Teacher Shortage
- 6. PAC Meeting Notes
- 7. February Meeting

The Board set their next work session for Monday, February 28, 2022, at 4:30 p.m.

On motion, seconded (Zubiena-Parker) unanimous decision, the Board of Education adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

President

Mylania Parlar